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On behalf of the Kansas City University of Medicine and Biosciences (KCU), congratulations on your acceptance to our Clinical Psychology (PsyD) Doctoral Program or the completion of your first two academic years. Our PsyD Pinning and Hooding Ceremony will take place at 6:00 p.m., Thursday, August 1, on campus in the Academic Center, Classroom 200. Please review the following information about the Ceremony:

· First year students, please be in your seats by 5:25 p.m. in order to be seated before guests arrive.
· Third year students, please meet in rooms E&F with regalia pressed and ready for the processional by 5:25 p.m. 
· Doors to the Academic Center, Classroom 200, will open for guests at 5:45 p.m., and all guests are asked to be seated by 5:55 p.m. 
· No seats will be reserved, with the exception of special needs seating. 
· You may request wheelchair accessibility seating or handicapped parking by emailing universityevents@kcumb.edu, no later than Friday, July 26.
· Campus parking will be available to all students and guests in parking lot G, located across the street at Independence and Highland Avenues and in Lot Z, located at Admiral Boulevard and Woodland Avenue.
· Proper dress for students is business attire.

A reception with heavy hors d’oeuvres and beverages will be available proceeding the ceremony beginning at 4:30 p.m. You and your guests are encouraged to attend.

If you have any questions regarding any of these events, please contact me at 816.654.7041 or jcriss@kcumb.edu.

Congratulations!

Best,

Jessica Criss
Communications and Events Specialist







image1.tiff
{g Kansas City University

OF MEDICINE AND BIOSCIENCES

T.816-654-7000 | 1750 Independence Ave, Kansas City, MO 64106 | keumb.edu




